

Thank You Jean

There can be no greater Christian duty that to serve your community, offering your time, efforts, thoughts and prayers to the benefit of others,
It is with this thought in mind that we wish to publically express our heartfelt thanks to the dedicated service paid by Jean Smith to the community of St. Peter's over the past many years.

Jean began her association with St. Peter's as a pupil of the school and her association continues to this day as an active parishioner with the church of St. John the Evangelist, Farnworth.

She was recently given the highly honoured opportunity to attend Manchester Cathedral to receive a commendation from the Bishop for reaching the milestone of serving over 25 years as a member of the Governing Body of St. peter's School.

Jean has supported the school through many turbulent times, changes of head teacher, changes of staff and most recently a significant building programme seeing the school transform in to a modern two form entry primary school. 

Jeans retirement from The Governing Board of St. Peter's earlier this year, marks an end to an era of dedication and service in an official capacity, however, we feel sure her heart will remain with us for many more years to come.

We wish Jean a very happy retirement from her official Governor responsibilities, but look forward to continuing to see her at school for our functions and events. She will always be made very welcome.
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Lynn Williams
Head teacher
St. Peter's, Farnworth
 
"Learn, Sparkle & Shine.."

